Shaftesbury Rotary Club Christmas Donations

The club agreed to make several donations to support those in need over Christmas.

Genette Gale, Chair of Community and Vocational visited Westminster Memorial Hospital in Shaftesbury in the week leading up to Christmas to present 15 toiletry sets. These will be given to patients at the hospital.

The club also made £250 payments to Open House to support their Christmas Box appeal and to the local KidsOut Refuge Centre. Shaftesbury Open House hosted its Christmas Dinner and Party before Christmas and the Christmas Boxes are given to all those attending. In collaboration with Women's Aid, partner charities and corporate supporters, KidsOut works with children and thousands of others living with disadvantages.

If you want to know more or to get involved with Rotary, please contact: hello@shaftesburyrotaryclub.org